
INVITATION TO
RHODE ISLAND BANKRUPTCY ATTORNEYS

AN OPEN MEETING WITH THE
RHODE ISLAND BANKRUPTCY COURT

You are invited to attend a public discussion with Rhode Island 
Bankruptcy Judge Diane Finkle and the Clerk’s Office.

It has been a while since we all joined in a general discussion 
on bankruptcy operations and procedures. We want to hear 
your comments, suggestions, and input about the Bankruptcy 
Court’s processes and procedures and any questions about the 
December 1, 2019 federal and local rule and form changes.  Your 
input is extremely helpful to us!

WHEN:   Monday, December 9, 2019 at 3:45 p.m.

LOCATION: 	 Arthur N. Votolato Courtroom
                       	 United States Bankruptcy Court
                      	 District of Rhode Island
                       	 380 Westminster Street, 6th Floor
                      	 Providence, RI 

Please RSVP to
Janet_Descoteaux@rib.uscourts.gov
by 5 PM, Wednesday, December 4, 2019
if you plan to attend.
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